
NANCY REAGAN 

May 5, 1995 

Dear Bob, 

I was pleased to hear today through the grapevine that former 
Governor John Carlin has your support for National Archivist. 

As I think I mentioned during my recent visit to Washington, 
everyone at the Ronald Reagan Presidential Library & Museum and 
Center for Public Affairs is very enthusiastic about John Carlin. I 
just wanted you to know that, given their support, Ronnie and I are 
happy to endorse this nomination. 

With best wishes, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Sincerely, 

u~ ... c." 
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